
 
 
 

 
1st September 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Re: Fees Discount - Year 1 to Year 11 

  
Assalaamu’alaikom,  
   
I hope this email finds you in good health and strong Imaan and that you are enjoying 
the summer break.   
   
I am writing to inform you that the trust has decided that parents/carers who will pay the 
full academic year's fees for 2023/24 upfront, will be entitled to a discount of £500. This 
will apply to this academic year only. Please note that this discount does not apply to 
fees for children in EYFS (Nursery or Reception) at MMPS.  
   
If you would like to take up this offer, you must pay your child's/children's fees in full by 
Friday 29th September.  
   
If you have opted for monthly / termly direct debits, but in light of the discount would like 
to pay the full fees instead, kindly email the bursar/s at your child/children's respective 
school/s before the start of the school year, so they can update their records accordingly. 
The bursars will also advise you of the payment method and answer any queries you 
may have.    
   
We are looking forward to welcoming back our pupils/students and families very soon 
and wish you a restful remainder of the summer holidays.   
 
 
Wasalaam,  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs M Mohamed  
Executive Head Teacher  


